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 OCTOBER 14 - Club
meeting,South Coastal Library,
Bethany.  7:00pm
OCTOBER 16,17,18 - York Train
Show
OCTOBER 30 - Set up small “S”
gauge and small “O” gauge layouts
in the Georgetown Train Station.
Time to be announced.

ENGINEER
 Bill Mixon          2004 - 2006
 John Hodges          2007 - 2011
 Dave Lawrence  2012 -

TICKETMASTER
 Erle Dobson          2004- 2004
 Lee Horn          2005 - 2006
 Bill Mixon          2007 - 2010
 John Martin          2011 - 2012
 Lynne Hooker  2013 -

CONDUCTOR
 Doug Hornberger   2004 - 2004
 Dave Flickinger   2005 - 2005
        John Hodges           2006 - 2006
        Cornelius Stephens  2007 - 2007
 Dave Lawrence   2008 - 2010
 Miles Potter            2011 - 2012*
 Frank Mack            2012 -
 * left office mid-year
FIREMAN
 Tom Mahler 2005 - 2005
 Don Leavel 2006 - 2006
 Bill Ziegler 2007 - 2011
 Bob Hodges 2012 -

DISPATCHER
 Doug Hornberger   2005 - 2006
 Cornelious Stephens 2007 - 2007
 Lee Horn                  2008 - 2010
 Bill Mixon                  2011 - 2012
 Bill Ziegler                  2013 -

YARDMASTER
 John Beck 2004 - 2013

History of Officers

DSRC President’s Notes, October, 2014

After lots of hard work, we had another successful Indian
Summer Roxana Train and Toy Show on September 30.  330

adults with their children attended the show.   After the
preparation day and the show day, 41 volunteers produced a net profit of
$2640.00.  We give a big around of applause to all of those people who
helped make this occasion possible. A special treat was the running of a
live steam engine on the G gauge modular layout by Gary Cuppels.   See
the steam rising from his Union Pacific engine in the first picture.  Mark
Marvel won the door prize of the Bachmann HO scale steam freight train
set donated by the SeaSide Hobbies.  The fellow shown shaking Mr.
Marvel’s hand is our hard working Bill Ziegler.  He arranges the sale of our
81 tables to the venders at each of our shows as well as coordinating the
set up of the entire space used at the display.  Mr. Plocek won the raffle
the Lionel Lion Chief O gauge version of Thomas the Train set for his
grandchildren.   A final show report will be presented along with photos
at the next club meeting.

At our club meeting on September it was announced that Jessie and John
Pieplow will host the Christmas Party on December 16 at 5:30 P.M. in their
home at 247 Oyster Shell Cove, Bethany Beach, DE 19930.  At the same meeting
we approved the purchase of a covered trailer to transport two or more of our
modules to train shows.
The TCA York Train Meet will be held at the  York Fairgrounds, 334 Carlisle
Avenue, York, PA 17403, on October 16th -18th, 2014.  Members may want to
schedule a car pool to the show at the next club meeting.
Club Meeting
The next DSRC Club Meeting will be held on October 14, 2014, from 7:00 P.M.
until 9:00 P.M.in the South Coastal Library, Bethany Beach, DE.   I will see you
at the meeting!

HAPPY HALLOWEEN



Working on the NEW HO Layout


